
 
 
 

 

8 May 2018 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

At the end of each school year we ask for feedback, from pupils and parents, on School procedures 

and new initiatives that have taken place throughout the year.  We do this via an anonymous online 

survey.  Your daughter will have been sent an email with a link to allow her to complete her own 

version of the survey.  However, we would also appreciate your feedback too.   

In order to complete the survey please click the link below: 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/GJNDJFX  

This should take no more than 10 minutes to complete and the survey will close on Monday 14th 

May. 

Thank you in advance, 

 

Dr Larmour 
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